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ADDENDUM #1 

MICROWAVE DECOMMISSIONING & NEW INSTALLATION 23C1-003 

Issued December 21, 2022 
 
This addendum #1 is being issued to provide clarification and correction to the Construction 
Documents for the above project.  These changes are hereby made a part of the Construction 
Documents to the same extent as though it were originally included therein. 
 
Clarification/Correction: 
Extension of Bid Submittal Deadline 
 
Bid Submittal: The bid submittal deadline has been changed to January 4th, 

2023. 
Bids are due at 2:30 PM, 01/04/2023. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: Acknowledgment of receipt of this addendum is required on the bid 
schedule, page 2 of your bid packet. 

 
Please call Fred Berge, Project Manager with any questions regarding these specification 

changes at (831) 454-3091. 

 

Addendum #1 authorization: 

 

__________________________________  ___________________ 
Luna Harter, Asst. Dept. Admin. Analyst   Date 
 
cc:   Megan Reilly, Deputy Director, General Services Department 
 Michael Beaton, Director, General Services Department 
 Fred Berge, Project Manager 
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